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Seattle 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

A N C H O R A G E     B E L L E V U E     C H A R L O T T E     H O N O L U L U     L O S  A N G E L E S     N E W  Y O R K     P O R T L A N D      S A N  F R A N C I S C O     S E A T T L E    

W A S H I N G T O N ,  D . C .      S H A N G H A I  

L A W Y E R S  

July 26, 2001 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Continuing Costing and Pricing Proceeding, Docket No. UT-003013 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

The Commission issued a Notice of Part D Prehearing Conference in the above-
referenced docket on July 24, 2001, which scheduled that prehearing conference on August 15, 
2001.  That date, however, conflicts with multi-state hearings in Denver, Colorado, on Qwest’s 
Performance Assurance Plan, participation in which the Commission ordered in its Twelfth 
Supplemental Order in Docket Nos. UT-003022 and UT-003040.  Those hearings currently are 
scheduled to be conducted during the entire week of August 13-17.  AT&T and XO, therefore, 
request that the Part D prehearing conference be rescheduled for the following week, specifically 
August 20, 21, or 22. 

Please contact me if you have any questions about this request. 

Very truly yours, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 
 
 
 
 
Gregory J. Kopta 
 
cc: Service List 


